M:._Cube Farm [~ Orford, N.H.

January 23, 1984

Mr. Samuel L. Blumenfeld
6 Roseclair Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02125

Dear Sam:
I enjoyed the opportunity of meeting with you last Friday and
especially getting to know you personally in connection with the

problem I had with my car.

You were most generous and helpful. In addition, you were an
excellent morale booster. Many thanks for your friendship.

I was favorably impressed with the outline of your book to-be
on the NEA. I would certainly like to explore with you further the
possibility of our company working with you on its publication.

I shall return from my present trip about February 20th. Per-
haps soon thereafter you might come up for a luncheon and a visit
to our plant. If I don't hear from you shortly after I return, I'l1l
call you.

With kindest regards,

Sincerely,

et Homio_

Meldrim Thomson, Jr,




